
MSO, Inc. • The Mutual Service Office, Inc. • 139 Harristown Road • Glen Rock, NJ 07452   Tel: (201) 447-6900

March 31, 2009

MARYLAND INSURANCE ADMINISTRATION ADDRESS CHANGE

BACKGROUND The Maryland Insurance Administration recently issued Bulletin 09-04 that
announces the MIA’s new address effective May 4, 2009.  The telephone
number will not change.

MIA’S NEW 
ADDRESS

Maryland Insurance Administration
200 St. Paul Place, Suite 2700
Baltimore. MD 21202

COMPANY
ACTION

The Bulletin mentions that any notices or public correspondence that includes
the MIA’s address should be changed as of May 4, 2009 to reflect the new
address. 

We asked the MIA if these notices have to be filed.  The MIA responded that
“neither notices nor applications (unless the application is attached to and
becomes a part of the policy) are required to be filed.”  The MIA further stated
that, if you have a stock of forms, it is permissible to use a sticker with the
new address placed over the old address until the supply of forms is
exhausted. 

AVAILABILITY Bulletin 09-04 may be accessed on the MIA website at:
http://www.mdinsurance.state.md.us/sa/documents/Bulletin09-04-MIAaddr
esschange.pdf

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900.


